Message from Mayor and Council

Last month the Province introduced the new Local Government Climate Action Funding program, including the criteria to access the funding for climate action
initiatives. The District is in an enviable position because, due to Council’s ongoing support for a fulltime Sustainability and Alternative Energy coordinator, we
already meet the necessary criteria to apply for the funding and can use these monies to continue the work towards a more resilient community.

As we move towards summer, Council is so pleased to see the return of events and activities we and visitors have come to enjoy, including the District’s Giant's
Head Run on ActionFest weekend. Our thanks go out to the community volunteers who take on the significant task of organizing a weekend full of sports and other
activities.

In May, Council adopted an Anti-Racial Discrimination and Anti-Racism policy that covers District of Summerland Council, staff, contractors and volunteers,




